TKBTC Clerk

From: ClIr Nigel Smith <cllr.nigel.smith@conwy.gov.uk>

Sent: 15 December 2023 12:02

To: TKBTC Clerk

Subject: Fwd: Traffic in Chester Ave

Hi Dylan,

Please see attached email from could you please add to the next appropriate meeting a proposal for a

speed sensing sign for Chester Ave.
Many thanks,

Nigel.

Sent from Qutlook for i0S

From:

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2023 9:49:02 AM
To: ClIr Nigel Smith <cllr.nigel.smith@conwy.gov.uk>

Subject: Traffic in Chester Ave C/S/(/ 26D GO%/T 'FO'&M 1
Hi ,

£ 7e50/[f500 M/J)
Trattic wise has been great since the change of speed to 20 ' (’Z TOS© 1w (T re

but there are a few still that think it is a race track, and take their lives and of others into their handswm =
We are not sure what the answer is there was three problems a few months ago :
one involving children who ended up at hospital to be checked, and that was two lady drivers 4 2

{s g cO
thank you .

AT A 3B/ .
Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg a'r Saesneg fel ei gilydd. Ni fydd gohebiaeth yn yr un iaith na’r llall yn
arwain at unrhyw oedi.

Mae'r neges e-bost hon ac unrhyw ymgysylltiadau yn gyfrinachol, ac wedi eu bwriadu ar gyfer yr un sy'n cael ei
h/enwi yn unig. Gallent gynnwys gwybodaeth freintiedig. Ar gyfer yr amodau llawn ynglyn & chynnwys a defnyddio’r
neges e-bost hon ac unrhyw atodiadau, gweler https://www.conwy.gov.uk/ebost_ymwadiad

We welcome correspondence in both Welsh and English. We will respond to correspondence in either language
without delay.
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